Our Ref: FOI Ref 12994

Your Ref: Communications Unit

Date: 9 July 2013 Council Offices

English Street

Dumfries DG1 2DD

Robert Cann Any enquiries please contact

Alex Little

By Email Direct Dial (01387) 260102

Fax (01387) 260034

E-mail: FOl@dumgal.gov.uk

Dear Sir

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION (SCOTLAND) ACT 2002

I refer to your request for information dated 13 June 2013. I am pleased to inform you that the Council has decided to provide you with the information asked for and it is enclosed.

Dumfries and Galloway Council pay £130.34p per week - basic foster care allowance for 0-4 year olds for the financial year 2013-14.

You should be aware that the Council holds the copyright for the material provided and it may be reproduced free of charge in any format or media without requiring specific permission. This is subject to the material not being used in a misleading context. The source of the material must be acknowledged as Dumfries and Galloway Council and the title of the document must be included when being reproduced as part of another publication or service.

If you require any further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me, however if you are not satisfied with the way in which your request has been dealt with you may request a review of the decision by writing to:

 Senior Information Officer, at Communications Unit, Council Offices, English Street Dumfries DG1 2DD, within 40 days of receiving this letter.

Thereafter:

■ The Office of the Scottish Information Commissioner at Kinburn Castle, Doubledykes Road, St Andrews, Fife, KY16 9DS, Telephone: 01334 464 610.

If you are unhappy with a decision by the Scottish Information Commissioner, you may be able to take the matter to the courts or complain to the Scottish Public Services Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely

Alex Little Senior Information Officer